Friday 15th May 2015



Weekly Newsletter

Dear Parents / Carers,

Headteacher Awards: Congratulations to Connor O'Farrell, Olivia Nevin, Roksana Bavanowska, Julia Gralak, Kylon Osborne, Dareen Salih, Eden Monzia, Sajda Abdulla, Nathan Gilder and Nathaniel Crossgill, who all received Headteacher Awards this week.

Golden Tickets: The children who have been rewarded with Golden Tickets today and have been selected to sit at the 'Top Table' next week are:

Year	Children	Year	Children
<i>G</i> roup		Group	
R	Meadow and Junior	4	Ashley and Alisha
1	Ahmad and Kiera	5	Nathan and Marcio
2	Poppy and Filip	6	Tamzin and Thomas
3	Matthew and Patrick		

Year 6 SATs: Our Year 6 children have been working hard on their SATs tests this week. All of the children had excellent attendance and many even came to school early for breakfast. They all worked extremely hard and performed the best that they could. We are very proud of them all and think they deserve a well-earned rest this weekend!

Early Bird Week: Our Early Bird Week is starting on Monday 18th May and is a challenge from Reception to Year 6. Every time your child is in school before 9:00 am, he/she will receive a sticker. The class with the highest percentage of children with completed sticker sheets will win and they will receive tasty treats on the last day of term.

Skip 2B Fit: On Monday, the children from Year 1 - Year 6 will all have an opportunity to take part in a skipping workshop. They will be shown how to do a basic skip and then they will have a go at skipping with music. The children will also be challenged to beat their own skipping score. There will also be an assembly at the end of the school day to hand out prizes for the best skippers. Please can you ensure that your child has trainers in school on that day so that they can skip to the best of their ability.

Summer fun at St. Chad's: You are all very welcome to attend the following events at St. Chad's on Hilmorton Road (CV2 1FY):

- On Sunday 31st May at 3pm, there will be a 'Messy Church' event; this is a free fun event for the whole family with arts, crafts and will include a homecooked meal.
- On 10th-12th August (10.30am 12.30pm) there will be a free holiday club called 'The Light Factory.' This will be a fantastic club for children aged 5-11, and will include arts, crafts, games and a homecooked meal.

All of the above activities are free but places are limited, so grown ups please can you contact Rev Andrew Fisher on 024 76 612909 or email a.j.fisher@outlook.com to book places.

One Body, One Life: We are now half way through the programme and this week the group received free pedometers to help them keep a track of their steps throughout the day. Next week they will all be given new water bottles to help them remember to drink plenty of water. The group are enjoying the sessions and are already feeling healthier and happier as a result of attending.

Fundraising for Nepal: Next Friday, we will be holding a non-uniform day to raise money to support the people in Nepal, who have suffered two earthquakes in a very short space of time with the loss of many lives. Please help us to support this cause by bringing in £1 in exchange for the privilege of not wearing school uniform for the day.

Please make a note of the following dates for your diary:

Monday 18th May - Friday 22nd May

Monday 18th May

Thursday 21st May Friday 22nd May

Friday 22nd May

Saturday 23rd - Monday 25th May

Monday 1st June Wednesday 3rd June Thursday 4th June

Tuesday 16th June - Saturday 20th June

Tuesday 16th June

Tuesday 23rd June - Wednesday 24th June

Wednesday 24th June

Monday 29th June - Friday 3rd July

Monday 6th July Tuesday 7th July Wednesday 8th July Thursday 9th July Thursday 9th July

Friday 10th July Tuesday 14th July Wednesday 15th July Friday 17th July

Friday 17th July

Yours sincerely, Alasdair Black Headteacher - Early Bird Week

- Skipping Day (Year 1 - 6)

- Choir Trip

- Non-uniform day for Nepal

Half term break

- Hordain Football Tournament (France)

Children return to school

Triple F ProjectClass photographsYear 6 to Dol-y-Moch

Wider Opportunities Music Event (Year 2)

Gribblybugs in school Triple F Project

Design and Technology Week

Sports Day (KS2 – am, FS and KS1 – pm)

Reserve Sports Day
Transition Day for YR - Y5
Transition Day for Y6
FS and KS1 trip to Skegness

Year 6 PromParents' eveningTriple F Project

Year 6 Leavers' Performance

- Summer break

Letters that were sent home this week:

13th May - Choir Club letter

13th May - Visit to Warwick Arts Centre (Year 2)

14th May - Skipping letter (Year 1 - 6) 15th May - Non-uniform letter (whole school)

Attendance (for last week):



Our school target for attendance is 96%.

Last week's attendance was 93.8%

The classes with the best attendance last week were: 3PH and 4SG with 98.9%

